
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Our after school clubs will be starting for Years 1-6 next week. Please note, the children do not have to return a 

letter and we will take it that if they are not picked up at 3.20 next week, they are joining the club. If joining a 

club, the expectation is that they attend regularly and failure to do so may result I them losing their place in the 

club.  The clubs will run from 3.30 - 4.25 and children will need to be collected promptly using the Whiley en-

trance and exit loop. Separate letters will be going out about children who we would like to attend tuition les-

sons and these will start the week after. Unfortunately we have just received news from Active Newham that 

their swimming pools are all currently closed which means our Year 6 classes, and our SEN swimming group, 

will not be attending for the next couple of weeks. 

 

The photographer is coming . . . . 

Please note that the school photographer is coming on Monday 10th October to take individual 

and sibling school photos. Please can you ensure your child is wearing their uniform (and look-

89% of our parents are 

now using Studybugs; if 

you are part of the 11% 

who still are not using this 

app, please come to the 

school office and we can 

show you how to down-

load and use it. 

Singing Assemblies: We have re-started our in-person singing assemblies last 

week and it is wonderful to hear the whole school back singing. At the moment, 

we are learning the school song “We All Belong” and also the song, “Something 

Inside So Strong.” Please encourage your children to learn the lyrics and perhaps 

sing along with them (there are lots of versions on YouTube!) 

The higher you build your barriers 

The taller I become 

The further you take my rights away 

The faster I will run 

You can deny me 

You can decide to turn your face away 

No matter, cos there's  

… Something inside so strong 

I know that I can make it 

Tho' you're doing me wrong, so wrong 

You thought that my pride was gone 

Oh no, something inside so strong 

Oh oh oh oh oh something inside so strong  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“ENJOYING FRIENDSHIPS” 

What makes a good friend? If you have a faith, can God be your friend? 

What are some of the strategies we use when we fall out with our friends? 

FREE SCHOOL DINNERS 

All primary school children in Newham are entitled to have a free school dinner at lunchtime as part of the 

Mayor’s ongoing Eat for Free pledge.  Parents do not need to complete any forms for this and the children just 

need to chose ‘school dinners’ when they do their morning registers. We are aware that the cost of living crisis 

will start to impact families soon and so we are encouraging all children to take up this offer. 

WELCOME MEETINGS FOR 

PARENTS 

Thank you to all the parents 

who have turned up to our 

welcome meetings this week; 

it is very encouraging for our 

teachers to know you are so 

keen to support your chil-

dren. The final two 

(rescheduled) meetings are 

below: 

Year 2: Monday 26th Sep at 

9am 

Year 5: Monday 26th Sep at 

2.15pm 

Re-scheduled Sports Days: 

We will be adding these into 

our new curriculum subject: 

Being Healthy and will be 

holding our sports days in 

the Spring Term. 

We will share the dates with 

you well In advance so you 

are able to add them to your 

diaries. 


